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My name is Victoria, and I am the Director of Development at IS Living. I am writing 

in support of HB2457 that ensures DSPs get the wages they deserve and need. 

DSPs work hard and deserve to have a livable wage. Moving their wages to 150% of 

minimum wage and covering the Paid Leave Oregon Payroll Expense will ensure that 

organizations like my can continue to support the individuals in our care. 

 

Vote Yes: Please vote yes on HB 2457. DSPs, the people they support and their 

families are counting on your support!  

 

  


